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W-9 

 
ValueOptions® Maryland must have a W-9 on file for every provider for whom a claim has been 
paid.   
 
If you have not yet submitted a W-9, the following message will appear on your Provider 
Summary Voucher:  “PLEASE FAX W9 TO: (757) 459-5218 “.  You may also mail the W-9 to: 
ValueOptions®,  240 Corporate Blvd,  Norfolk, VA 23502 Attn TIN Matching. 
 
This does not currently affect claims payment, but we appreciate your cooperation in meeting 
this requirement. 
 
 
 

P.O. Box 618 
Hanover, Maryland 21076 

http://maryland.valueoptions.com 


